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Message from the Health Department  
 

 

 

 

 

Governor Baker recently announced the phased rollout for the COVID-19 

vaccine.  The vaccine will be rolled out in four Phases.  Information on this 

phased approached can be found at:  

https://www.mass.gov/covid-19-vaccine-in-massachusetts 

  

  

 

The Waltham Health Department will have additional information for 

residents in the coming months.  That information will be updated on the City 

website, City social media, local press, and other means of communication.  If 

you have questions about what phase you may fall in you can also contact 

your physician for guidance. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
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